

503 S. Spring Street
Beaver Dam, Wisconsin 53916
Like us on Facebook!

Grades Preschool—8 920-885-5558 Website: www.SKDS.org

May 4, 2023 Newsletter #33

St. Katharine Drexel School Cougar News

Upcoming Events

- 5/4 Spring Vocal Concert @ 6:30 p.m.
- 5/5 Preschool and 4K field trip to Fond du Lac Children's Museum
- 5/5 All School Mass/Grade 4/8:20 a.m.
- 5/9 School Advisory Commission Meeting @ 6:15 p.m. in the Narthex
- 5/10 **Fun Run**
- 5/17 4th and 5th Grade going to Old World Wisconsin
- 5/17 7th and 8th Grade going to Madison
- 5/18 **3rd Grade going to Barlow Planetarium** and Weis Earth Science Museum



Congratulations to all those who received the Holy Eucharist for the first time this past weekend!

May God bless you today and always!

Spring Vocal Concert Tonight

Please join us tonight for our Spring Vocal Concert at 6:30 p.m. in the gym. Please enter through the Gym Lobby Doors or the Inner Court Doors. The doors open at 6:00 p.m. On May 2, 2023 we celebrated "Teacher Appreciation Day" at St. Katharine Drexel School. During this day we took some time to recognize members of our dedicated faculty that are currently serving 30 plus years and counting of teaching and serving our school community!

We can't be prouder to present a well deserved recognition to Mrs. Susan Pokey, Ms. Loreli Reierson, and Mrs. Margaret Scott. It was for sure a memorable liturgy practice, where the students and faculty surprised these amazing individuals and applauded them for all their years of service!



Photo Credit: Terri Pederson

Let Us Pray For...

For all the young people receiving their First Holy Communion this Spring.

For the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary to assist our mothers in our spiritual care.

In thanksgiving for SKDS Home & School who plan and implement various events and activities throughout the school Year.

For all the students to do their best until the last day of school this year.

For all who have died, especially the poor souls in purgatory. May perpetual light shine upon them and may they rest in peace.

For all the prayers we hold in our hearts.





Weekend Mass Schedule

Saturday 4:30 PM Sunday 8:00 & 10:00 AM 12:00 PM (Spanish) See you at Mass!



Facebook & Instagram

Like us on Facebook at:



Follow us on Instagram at: kateskidsinbd



Track Practice

Every Tuesday and Thursday

@ Beaver Dam High School

4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m.

SCRIP News

Scrip Annual Profit Goal: \$32,000

Profit to date: \$27,684

We are getting close to our Annual goal. Every little bit helps, let's make the \$32,000 Mark!

Standing orders coming home: Weekly, Week #1

Wrapping up the school year – The last day to order scrip through the family folder will be Monday May 22. Thursday, May 25 will be the last day to receive delivery of scrip through the family folder. Please send payment by Friday, May 26 or Tuesday, May 30. A notice will be included in all school standing orders to verify your desire to continue through the summer.

Help Needed!

The Scrip office is looking for a part time scrip coordinator. The Scrip office grosses over \$1M in sales annually, earning \$35K-\$50K in profit for the Parish and School. If you have time and want to make a difference in your community, this could be the position for you. The ideal volunteer should be comfortable with computers and online ordering, be detailed oriented, enjoy customer service, and willing to lead a team of over 30 additional volunteers who execute the day to day operations of the program. Position requires 3-4 hrs on Monday and Friday mornings and another 1-2 hrs on Wed or Thursday. Once fully trained, hours would be every other week. Training is accomplished over the shoulder with the current coordinators until you feel comfortable working alone. This generally takes 3-6 months. Summer is our slowest time for sales and an ideal time to start trainina.

Contact the Scrip office for more information and schedule a time to come see what we do!

Have questions?
The Scrip office can be reached at 887-2082 EXT. 306
scrip@stkatharinedrexelbd.org



He is the Vine: We are the Branches~ Él es la Vid: Nosotros Somos Las Ramas



503 S. Spring Street
Beaver Dam, Wisconsin 53916
Like us on Facebook!

Grades Preschool—8 920-885-5558 Website: www.SKDS.org

4 de Mayo del 2023 Boletin #33

St. Katharine Drexel School Cougar News

Upcoming Events

- 4/5 Concierto vocal de Primavera a 6:30 p.m.
- 5/5 Paseo del preescolar y 4K al Museo de Infantil en Fond du Lac
- 5/5 Misa escolar/Grado 4/8:20 a.m.
- 9/5 Reunión del Comité Asesor Estudiantil a @ 6:15 p.m. en el Nartec
- 10/5 **Fun Run**
- 17/5 Los grados 4 y 5 visitan "Old World Wisconsin"
- 17/5 Los grados 7 y 8 visitan Madison
- 18/5 El grado 3 visita Barlow Planetarium y Weis Earth Science Museum



¡Felicidades a todos los que recibieron la Sagrada Eucaristía por primera vez este pasado fin de semana! Que Dios les bendiga hoy y ¡siempre!

Hou es la noche del concierto vocal de Primavera

Acompáñenos esta noche para nuestro Concierto Vocal de Primavera a las 6:30 p.m. en el gimnasio. Ingrese por las puertas del vestíbulo del gimnasio o las puertas del patio interior de la escuela. Las puertas se abren a las 6:00 p.m.

El 2 de Mayo del 2023 celebramos el "Día de Agradecimiento al Maestro" en la escuela St. Katharine Drexel. Durante este día, nos tomamos un tiempo para reconocer a los miembros de nuestra dedicada facultad que actualmente cumplen ¡más de 30 años y siguen enseñando y sirviendo a nuestra comunidad escolar!

No podemos estar más orgullosos de presentar un merecido reconocimiento a la Sra. Susan Pokey, la Sra. Loreli Reierson y la Sra. Margaret Scott. Sin duda fue una práctica litúrgica memorable, donde los estudiantes y plantel docente sorprendieron a estas increíbles personas y las aplaudieron por todos sus años de servicio.



Crédito a: Terri Pederson

Vamos a rezar por...

Todos los jóvenes que van a recibir su Primera Comunión esta Primavera.

La intercesión de la Santísima Virgen María para que asista a nuestras madres en nuestro cuidado espiritual.

Acción de gracias por SKDS Home & School que planifican e implementan varios eventos y actividades a lo largo del año escolar.

Que todos los estudiantes den lo mejor de sí hasta el último día de clases de este año.

Todos los que han muerto, especialmente las pobres almas del purgatorio. Que brille para ellos la luz perpetua y que en paz descansen.

Todas las oraciones que llevamos en nuestros corazones.



<u>Horarios de la Misa de Fin de Semana</u>



Sábado 4:30 PM Domingo 8:00 & 10:00 AM 12:00 p.m. (Español) ¡Nos vemos en la Misa!



Facebook & Instagram



Dale "gustar" en Facebook a:

St. Katharine Drexel School of Beaver Dam, Wisconsin

Siguenos en Instagram a traves: kateskidsinbd



Prácticas de Atletismo

Todos los Martes y Jueves en la escuela secundaria de Beaver Dam 4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m.

SCRIP News

Meta anual de ganancia de Scrip: \$32,000 Ganancia actual: \$27,684

Nos estamos acercando a nuestra meta anual. ¡Cada poquito ayuda, hagamos el \$32.000 marca!

Pedidos que llegan a la casa esta semana son: Semanal, Semana #1

Cerrando el año escolar: el último día para ordenar Scrip a través de la carpeta familiar será será el Lunes 22 de Mayo. El Jueves 25 de Mayo será el último día para recibir entrega de Scrip a través de la carpeta familiar. Envíe el pago antes del Viernes 26 de Mayo o el Martes 30 de Mayo. Se incluirá un aviso en todas las órdenes permanentes de la escuela para verificar su deseo de continuar durante el verano.

¡Se necesita ayuda!

La oficina de Scrip está buscando un coordinador de Scrip de medio tiempo. La oficina de Scrip recauda más de \$1 millón en ventas al año, generando \$35,000-\$50,000 en ganancias para la parroquia y la escuela. Si tiene tiempo y quiere marcar la diferencia en su comunidad, este podría ser el puesto para usted. El voluntario o la voluntaria ideal debe sentirse cómodo(a) con las computadoras y los pedidos en línea, ser orientado(a) en el detalle, y disfrutar del servicio al cliente y estar dispuesto(a) a liderar un equipo de más de 30 voluntarios adicionales los cuales ejecutan las operaciones diarias del programa. El puesto requiere de 3 a 4 horas los lunes y viernes por la mañana y otras 1 a 2 horas los miércoles o jueves. Una vez que esté completamente capacitado(a), las horas serían cada dos semanas. La capacitación se realiza con los coordinadores actuales hasta que se sienta cómodo(a) trabajando solo(a). Esto generalmente toma de 3 a 6 meses. El verano es nuestro momento más lento para las ventas y un momento ideal para comenzar a entrenar.

¡Comuníquese con la oficina de Scrip para obtener más información y programar un horario para ver lo que hacemos!

¿Tiene preguntas? Llame al: 920-344-7862 o puede comunicarse con la oficina de Scrip en 887-2082 EXT. 306 o scrip@stkatharinedrexelbd.org

Recaude fondos

Compra



Use "SCRIP" iEs muy fácil!

Apoye a la Parroquia y Escuela St. Katharine Drexel

He is the Vine: We are the Branches~ Él es la Vid: Nosotros Somos Las Ramas